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Recently I was meditating on the wonder that God saved me. Someone took 
the time to share the gospel with me and it forever changed my life. I am still 
in awe by that. I took out my phone right then and sent a message to that 
man who led me to Jesus thanking him again for sharing Jesus with me. I 
know it encourages him, and I am overwhelmingly grateful not only to God 
but to him as well. There is just something special about winning a soul to 
Jesus. It is a great blessing to know that God would choose to use you in that 
way. I recommend it highly, sharing Jesus. It honors God. It changes lives. It 
will become a blessing to you in ways you can't imagine. I pray you get to see 
someone saved this month as you faithfully share Jesus with others. 
 
-Scott Brown 
Wilson County Baptist Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
                                                                                                         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 
Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to share his 
new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations with others 
leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Fred Vantrease – Cell: 615- 481-5123 call or text. Fred most recently served as pastor of 
Fellowship Baptist in Mt. Juliet.  
 
Jim Yates – Cell:  615-450-8866 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals  615-
218-4422 
 
Terry Fessler is available for supply – 615-444-8880 
 
Ronnie Pressley - 615-981-0346 
 
Scott Brown – Director of Missions; 931-412-3831 
 
Dan Coe - 1 (629) 251-2997 

 
 

 

 

April 7, 2025 — April 9, 2025 

Carson Springs Baptist Conference 
Center, 1120 Carson Springs Rd., 

Newport, TN, United States 
 

Experience a three-day, two-night  

backpacking trip on the Appalachian trail.  

You will experience approximately 5 miles each 

day of the seclusion of the backcountry of the 

Cherokee and Pisgah National Forest.  

For more Info. Email:  kperrigan@tnbaptist.org 

mailto:glyn_pass@icloud.com


 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

REGIONAL  
VBS TRAINING CLINIC 

 

                 March 1, 2025 
 

        10:00 am — 12:30 pm 
             
      Victory Baptist Church 

1777 Tate Ln  
                       Mt. Juliet                        *REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 
February 21-22, 2025 – Middle TN Regional 

Hermitage Hills Baptist Church  
3475 Lebanon Pike, Hermitage, TN 37076 

To pre-register for this class, REGISTER ONLINE – click 
here.  For questions, contact Elizabeth Holmes 
at eholmes@tnbaptist.org or (615) 371-7926. 

Please pre-register so that we can supply you with the 
proper training materials and/or lunch count on Saturday. 

https://tndisasterrelief.org/event/middle-tn-regional-training-
hermitage-middle-tn/ 

https://tndisasterrelief.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/2025-
Regional-Training-Agenda-Middle.pdf - agenda 

  

 

Breakouts Are 
Available! 

Contact Sharlyn Ricks for more information: 
sricks@tnbaptist.org 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/r96hxmb/3ubp68bi/fcdvx2x
mailto:eholmes@tnbaptist.org
https://t.e2ma.net/click/r96hxmb/3ubp68bi/v4dvx2x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/r96hxmb/3ubp68bi/v4dvx2x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/r96hxmb/3ubp68bi/bxevx2x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/r96hxmb/3ubp68bi/bxevx2x


 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
Wcba@wcbamissions.com 
 

Greetings WCBA Family! 
 
As February is upon us, the spring 2025 semester here at Cumberland is in full swing! We have 
already had several events and have started back our weekly Bible studies, which have been 
incredible! In the month of February, we have several events planned, such as a rock climbing 
excursion, galentines night, a men’s event, a worship night, our weekly bible studies, a movie night, & 
spring break starting on the 28th! Speaking of spring break, we still have several students who need 
partial or full scholarships to go. Many of whom are international students or students who are unable 
to work due to their busy class schedules. If you or someone you know would like to sponsor a 
student on their spring break mission trip, please email me at cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com! The 
cost is $300 per student. This trip is an incredible opportunity for students to grow closer to God & 
closer together while serving others, studying in the Word, & in fellowship.  

Additionally, one of our most important outreach events will start back on February 4th, 
Tuesday Lunches!  We still have several lunches that desperately need to be filled, most dates being 
in March & April. If your church, bible study group, sunday school, friend group, family, or small group 
would like to provide a meal, please let me know by emailing me at cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com. 
We feed between 130-150 students each week and each week we have the opportunity to sit across 
the table from them, learn their names, & create a relationship. The Free Lunches gain us an 
opportunity to reach students who otherwise would not come through our doors! 

Please continue to keep our ministry in your prayers as we try day after day to point others to 
Jesus & win our campus for Christ.  
 
 

 

Nathan Clark, Director 
Cumberland BCM 
Email: 
cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com 
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